
EXTENSION OF THE  

MEMORANDUM OF  UNDERSTANDING BETWEEN THE  CALIFORNIA DEPARTMENT OF  
TRANSPORTATION AND  THE  CALIFORNIA STATE HISTORIC PRESERVATION OFFICER 

REGARDING COMPLIANCE WITH PUBLIC RESOURCES CODE SECTION 5024 AND GOVERNOR'S 

EXECUTIVE ORDER W-26-92 

WHEREAS, the Memorandum of Understanding Between the California Department of 

Transportation (Caltrans) and the California State Historic Preservation Officer 

{SHPO) Regarding Compliance With Public Resources Code Section 5024 and  Governor's 

Executive  Order W-26-92 (PRC  5024 MOU) was executed on January 1, 2015,  and is  set  to  expire 

on December 31,  2023;  and 

WHEREAS, the  Signatories are in  the  process of  renewing the  PRC 5024  MOU; and 

WHEREAS, the Signatories agree to  extend the  PRC 5024 MOU to December 31, 2024, or the 

execution of the  Second  Amended PRC 5024  MOU, whichever comes first; and 

NOW, THEREFORE, SHPO and CALTRANS, as signatories to  this MOU,  agree that  Caltrans may 

continue use  of the existing Agreement for PRC  5024 compliance. 

    



Date: 
10/30/2023 
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TRANSPORTATION AND THE CALIFORNIA STATE HISTORIC PRESERVATION OFFICER 

REGARDING COMPLIANCE WITH PUBLIC RESOURCES CODE SECTION 5024 AND GOVERNOR'S 

EXECUTIVE ORDER W-26-92 

SIGNATORY PARTY 

California Department of Transportation 

Tony Tavares, Director 



 

 

 

 

California Office of Historic Preservation 

By: _____________ Date: 11-02-2023 
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TRANSPORTATION AND THE CALIFORNIA STATE HISTORIC PRESERVATION OFFICER 
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EXECUTIVE ORDER W-26-92 

SIGNATORY PARTY 

Julianne Polanco, State Historic Preservation Officer 


